
Thursday 3 November, 6:30 - 7.30pm
Calling all parents and students who are working towards the HSC in 2017! 
The workshop will take you through:

• The cycle of the HSC year
• Where the marks come from
• Pitfalls and things to watch out for

The evening will be presented by Jennifer Michalski, an educational 
consultant and teacher who has managed and supported HSC students for 
over 15 years.

Mona Vale Library
Pelican Room
Free
Bookings 9970 1600

SURVIVING THE 2017 
HSC FOR PARENTS & 
STUDENTS

Northern Beaches Council presents


